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PUBLIC NOTICE DATE:   April 9. 2014 
 
EXPIRATION DATE:   May 23, 2014 
 
REFERENCE NUMBER:   POA-1988-269-M5 
 
WATERWAY:   Hawk Inlet 

 
 

***PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION*** 
 
On April 9, 2014, the Alaska District Corps of Engineers published a Public Notice for Department of the 
Army (DA) permit number POA-1988-269-M5, Hawk Inlet for a DA permit application from Hecla Greens 
Creek Mining Company to conduct proposed mitigation for impacts to water of the United States due to 
the proposed expansion of the Greens Creek Mine.  The mitigation site is located within Section 16, T. 42 
S., R.68 E., Copper River Meridian; USGS Quad Map Juneau A-1; Latitude 58.2276º N., Longitude 
134.3134º W.; located on Douglas Island, near Juneau, Alaska. 
 

This revision extends the Public Notice period by 15 days, until May 23, 2014. 
 
All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same.  Please bring this announcement 
to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be interested.  Please contact Ellen Lyons at (907) 
474-2166, at the address above, or by email at Ellen.H.Lyons@usace.army.mil if further information is 
desired concerning this notice. 
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